Robert C.
Cole
& Assoc.

Certified Public Accountant

November 14, 2011

Mr. David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Attn: Records Center

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. - G-190
Tariff Number 6, Revised pages

Dear Secretary:
Enclosed herewith are proposed tariff 6, pages 2,18-20,22-30,32,34, and 36-45
issued November 14, 2011 become effective January 1, 2012 for Consolidated Disposal
Service, Inc., G-190. The revisions are due to increases in wages & benefits, postage,
fuel, business and occupation taxes, medical insurance and other operating expenses.
Our last general rate increase was 2005, over six years ago. The annual revenue increase,
if approved by the commission, is approximately $202,111 or 2.7% of total revenue. The
change in a typical 1-can customer is approximately $.52 or 5.5%. In conjunction, we
submit the following in regards to the revised tariff.

Copies of revised tariff pages

Copies of sample customer notices

Solid waste general rate case checklist

Accounting workpapers (both paper and electronic copies)

Notices will be mailed on or before November 30, 2011 to customers and the newspaper
of general circulation. In addition, copy of transmittal letter was mailed to Grant and
Adams Counties on November 14, 2011. If we can provide any further information,
please call Bob Cole at 206-525-2614.

Sincerely, % //év/ [?
Robert C. Cole
Enclosures

Cc: Chair, Grant County Commissioners
Cc: Chair, Adams County Commissioners

Member: AICPA, WSCPA, WRRA

10303 Meridian Ave N, Suite 201 Seattle, WA 98133 (206) 525-2614 Fax (206) 525-7842



